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From Your President

We had record turnout (58 members) for the November business meeting and elections. Lots of
issues were discussed which you can read about in the minutes. Those members who attended
the November 15th meeting are:

Nita Wilson
Peg & Carl Hansen
George & Vickie Lewis

Bob & Linda Maccia
Colon Bradsher
Brenda Smith

Steve & Pam McHone
Sheila Bishop
Jimmy & Mary Ann Lynch

Stephen Stearns
Kent Bradsher
Carol Pettigrew

Buddy & Dotty Whaley Mike & Earlene Hayes Ellen Dodson Larry Jordan

Jesse Justice Sharon Gilmore Harold & Jill Caldwell Butch Dowd
Ronnie & Mary Gregory Judy Smith Hugh & Sheila Walker Gerri Swain

David Robertson Ron Wilkerson Roy & Peggy Childress Judy Hunt

Kim Caldwell Terry Overby Al & Cookie Fogleman Ron & Sharon Russ
Jonnie Ellington Lisa Jarrell Okie Fogleman Lee Medlin

Bonnie Parker Betsy Allen Chuch Upchurch Trish Maness

Zane Gibbs Clint & Angie Sharpe Rick & Evelyn Turner

Election of officers for 2003 were held at the November business meeting. Your officers for the
coming year will be: President - Ronnie Gregory; Vice-President - Brenda Smith: Secretary - Peg
Hansen; and Treasurer - Mary Gregory. These members will be inducted as officers at the

annual Christmas party on December 21st.

“Burlington Shag Club” night is scheduled for December 7th at Thirsty’s 2 in Greensboro. BSC
members can get in free with their membership card. A 50/50 will be run with half going to the
winner and half going to our club. Light munchies will be provided by Thirsty’s, but members
are welcome to bring food if they would like to.

The first planning session for the Meals On Wheels benefit was held Dec. 18th. We had a good
turnout with lots of members ready to help. The most important thing for now is for all
members to go ahead and try to get nice items for the silent auction. Please remember to get
the name and address of the person making the donation. Nita Wilson is the silent auction
chairmen for this benefit so please contact her if you have questions. Cookie Fogleman has
agreed to hold items at her home until.they are ready for set up.

I'd like to say thanks to the great staff at Masters - Jim Holder, Kathy Greeson, Kimberly
Hinshaw, and Don Murray. They have really worked with us this year and supported our club.
Their warm and friendly attitude has made all our members feel so welcome.

Lastly, “thank you” to all of you for allowing me to serve as your President during 2002. We've
had a lot of fun this year and made donations to two great charities. Our club is growing and
can get even better. 1 ask that each of you please support your new officers as you have
supported me during this year. Thanks again.

Rick Turner

NEW MEMBERS

Richard Winningham
Clint and Angie Sharp

---------------------------------------------------- NN NN NN NN NNNE NN NN NN NSNS NN NN NN EENNENENEREEEmEE®

-
¥
.



December
Birthdays

Jill Caldwell
Terry Gardner
Brenda Smith
Carol Pettigrew
Marilyn Cahoon
John Thomas
Nancy Tingen
Barbara Lashley
Beth Canada
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Sports Nigng

JANUVARY 10, 2003
) 830 PN - 100 AN

Come dressed in your favorite
team colors & dress.

BJ - ROGKIN RON RUSS
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Judy Satterfield
Gail Barnette
Jeanne Dinsmore
Gerry Holland

Tony Fogleman
Crystal Turner

&

Free Pour - 8:30 - 9:30
for Burlington Shag Club
members only.
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Minutes of November Business Meeting
November 15, 2002 - Vickie Lewis, Secretary
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1. Treasurer’s Report - $2,559.68

2. Membership - 175

3. Ballots were handed out to vote for 2003 officers.
8. At time of the meeting, the total amount going to Special Olympics was $8,200. There may be a few more checks o come in so this may not be a Final total.

5. Rick passed around the first newsletter put out by Special Olympics. There was a nice article about the Burlington Shag Club in it.

6. Dotty advised the Hall of Fame Committee will meet again soon. Gave an amendmen proposal to go into the newsletter.

1. Mary Gregory gave more details about a club website. A handout was given 1o all members at the meeting. Motion was made to have a website, motion was
voted on and carried.

8. Carol Pettigrew gave report on the cost of food and drinks for the Re-Up party. Her committee was to meet Nov. 19 to finalize plans. Money for this party is
coming From proceeds of Fun Monday booth.

9. Peg Hansen gave a report on the yard sale. A total of $525 was made for the Christmas Cheer Family.

10. It was voted to give the yard sales proceeds ($525) plus donations from members to our Christmas Cheer Family.

11. December 7th is Burlington Shag Club night at Thirsty's 2 in Greenshoro. Members get in free with membership cards. There will be a 50/50 drawing with BSC
keeping half. There will be some Food provided. If you want to bring additional food, contact Judy Hunt.

12. Christmas party is December 215t ai E%k's Lodge. Food is fo be catered.

13. Motion was made that the amount spent on food For Christmas party would be determined by ticket sales. Dotty will monitor this. Vote carried.

14. Motion was made that we have a 50/50 at the Christmas party. Vote carried.

15. Danville Shag Club will start meeting the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of each month at the Stratford Inn.

16. Eno Beach Shag Club still meets the Ist and 3rd Saturdays.

17. There will be a Meals on Wheels henefit meeting on Monday, Nov 18 at Masters. Rick Turner will assict Al Foeleman with event preparations.

18. Al Fogleman proposed an idea for the club to make money by having a dinner/raffle put on by the Shrine Club. More details later.

19. Results of voting For 2003 officers: President - Ronnie Gregory, Vice President - Brenda Smith, Secretary - Peg Hansen, and Treasurer - Mary Gregory.



Pear Shag Club Mewmbers

As you all know, the Shag Club sponsors a “Christmas Cheer family”
each year at this time and for the past three years, we have
sponsored/adopted the same fawily. If you are not fawiliar with
them, they are a family of eight (3) people Mow, Pad, and six
children. The children range in ages from 5 10 15. They are such a
special group of people; they all gave us a new lease on life the first
time we wet them,

We thought it would be nice and extremely helpful to them if every
wember could bring a non-perishable food item or paper produet or
something useful in the “laundry room” to the Christmas party on
Pecember Zlst. This year, the mother just had surgery a couple of
weeks ago and things are even wore difficult because she is out of
work for about six weeks. The woney raised from our yard sale and
donations collected at the lounge will be used for perishable items and
necessities that the family will need. We are sure the family can use
anything given to them. We will have a box or two set up for the
items as you come into the Elk’s Lodge.

The triplets are 5 years old (Z boys and a girll. Ewily loves Barbies
and the boys love trucks and cars. Lindsay is 10 and likes anything
crafty - jewelry kits, sand art, ete. Aaron is 12 and likes video games
and Yugio cards. Carrie is 15 and likes silver jewelry. Mowm and Pad
and the children have always been so appreciative of everything we
have done for them. If any of you have questions, or would like their
clothes sizes, please call us at 449-5931. Thank you all in advance
for your support and interest in “our family”.
Love, Linda and Bob Maccia

AGOLD STAR ...

goes to Steve McHone for having
perfect attendance at all the
Burlington Shag Club business
meetings in 2002. There were
several members who only missed
one meeting and those were
because of family emergencies.
Let's keep up the support right on
through 2003. ET
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1 Marty Fields
3 Sharon Gilmore
5 Jackie Sheffield
11 Pawn Lewis
13 Joan Kimbro
13 Judy Swith
14 Mary Ann Lynch
18 Mary Gélasgow
18 Pave Robinson
21 Pam McHone
23 Lovise Flanigan
16 Terry Brooks
31 Sherry Tyndall
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Membership Renewal Information
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We will deduct $5.00 off your 2003 BSC membership if you purchase your 2003 SOS
membership card at the same time. Offer expires December 31, 2002. This was
voted on at the October business meeting and vote carried. Renewals should be

given to Vickie Lewis or muiled to the shag club post office box (address is on the cover of newsletter). The cost of
the BSC card will be $10.00 if you order your SOS card, at $30.00, at the same time. After December 31st, the BSC

card will be the regular $15.00 for the year.

Also we ask that you please use the membership form on the last page of the newsletter for your renewal. We need
to update our roster with correct information and if you will fill out the form and send it in, it will be much easier.

We would also like for our Hall of Fame members and Past Presidents to send in t
Thanks, ET

have lifetime memberships and don’t have renewal charges.

his form too, even though they




Proposed Amendment Change fo ByLaws
Presented by Dotty Whaley

Under VIII. Committees - ADD
6. Hall of Fame Committee

A)  Shall consist of 5 volunteers from the current BSC members and its officers.

B) Shall elect a chairperson and/or co-chairperson from the 5 volunteers.

() Will receive nominations (on the club’s nomination form) by October 1st. Mail completed form directly to the chairperson.

D)  Shall review, screen, and verify the forms to ensure eligibility and criteria have been met by October 15th. Confidentiality will remain within the
committee. No more than two (2) persons shall be selected for induction in any given year.

E)  Will meet by October 31st with the BSC officers for the sole purpose of voting. Chairperson will capy nomination form(s) to each officer prior to the
meeting. Voting shall be by secret ballot and nominees must receive a majority vote to be inducted annually according to the following criteria:

1. Must hold current BSC membership.
2. Must be 50 years old or older.
3. Must have distinguished themselves in the “Shag World” for a minimum or three (3) years in ONE OR MORE of the following categories:

0. Distinguished service for the BSC and/or the ACSC/S0S.

b.  Distinguished service as an officer and/or committee chairperson of the BSC and/or ACSC/S0S.

¢.  Regular atendance and participation in the BSC and,/or ACSC/S0S.

d.  Distinguished service as a (shag) teacher and/or competitor in local, area, or national shag compefitions.

F) Will have Chairperson announce new inductees at the November business meeting.

G) Shall make inductees life-fime members of the club.

H)  Will recognize new inductees by their name(s) being added to the club’s Hall of Fame plague.

1) Shall honor the new inductees by a spotlight break dance with any and all BSC members at the Christmas party.

This proposal will be discussed at a future regular business meetfing of the Burlington Shag Club.
= 9 # OW%‘)& W l % ©
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BURLINGTOMN SHAG CLUB
CARISTMAS PARTY

>atdrday, December 21, 2002 - 8:00 p.m. - Midnicht

_#;;g Location: The €lk’s LCodge - Moran Street, Burlington éf
;} D, - Jim Bowers from Suammerton, SC (§

$10.00 per person - Food will be catered
Raffle Drawing - CLots Of Fun - 50/50 Drawing - Door Prizes

%%M@fu%w&



AGOLD STAR ....

goes to Steve McHone for having
perfect attendance at all the
Burlington Shag Club business
meetings in 2002. There were
several members who only missed
one meeting and those were
because of family emergencies.
Let’s keep up the support right on
through 2003. ET

Pear Shag Club Mewbers

As you all know, the Shag Club sponsors a “Christmas Cheer family”
each year at this time and for the past three years, we have
sponsored/adopted the same fawmily. If you are not familiar with
them, they are a fawily of eight (8) people Mow, Pad, and six
children. The children range in ages from 9 to 15. They are such a A\ ANIR A A\ R

special group of people; they all gave us a new lease o life the first @W
time we wmet them. STPAAR A &
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We thought it would be nice and extremely helpful to them if every

mewber could bring a non-perishable food item or paper product or 1 Marty Fields
something useful in the “laundry room” to the Christmas party on 3 gh il
December Zlst. This year, the wother just had surgery a couple of ar.on : mpre
weeks ago and things are even wore difficult because she is out of 5 Jackie Sheffield
work for about six weeks. The woney raised from our yard sale and i1 Pawn Lewis
donations collected at the lounge will be used for perishable items and 13 Joan Kimbro
necessities that the family will need. We are sure the family can use 13 Judy Swiith
anything given fo them. We will have a box or two set up for the udy Swit
items as you cowe into the Elk’s Lodge. 14 Mary Ann Lynch
The triplets are 5 years old (Z boys and a girl). Ewily loves Barbies 18 Mary Gla.sgow
and the boys love trueks and ears. Lindsay is 10 and likes anything 18 Pave Robinson
crafty - jewelry kits, sand art, ete. Aaron is 12 and likes video games YAl Pam McHone
and Yugio cards. Carrie is 15 and likes silver jewelry. Mow and Pad 23 Louise Flanigan
and the children have always been so appreciative of everything we 16 Terrv Brooks
have done for them. If any of you have questions, or would like their ry

clothes sizes, please call us at 449-5931. Thank you all in advance 31 Sherry Tyndall

for your support and interest in “our family”.
Love, Linda and Bob Maccia

Membership Renewal Information

DON'T We will deduct $5.00 off your 2003 BSC membership if you purchase your 2003 S0S
FORGET membership card at the same time. Offer expires December 31, 2002. This was
voted on at the October business meeting and vote carried. Renewals should be
given to Vickie Lewis or muiled to the shag club post office box (address is on the cover of newsletter). The cost of
the BSC card will be $10.00 if you order your SOS card, at $30.00, at the same time. After December 31st, the BSC
card will be the reqular $15.00 for the year.

Also we ask that you please use the membership form on the last page of the newsletter for your renewal. We need
to update our roster with correct information and if you will fill out the form and send it in, it will be much easier.
We would also like for our Hall of Fame members and Past Presidents to send in this form too, even though they
have lifetime memberships and don’t have renewal charges. Thanks, ET




Presents The 10th Annual Benefit Gala For !
filamance County Meals On Wheels
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Saturday, February 15, 2003 @Q IS
Ramada Inn Convention Centet -

18 e

Meals On Wheels 1-85/40, exit 143 - Burlington, NC (Burlingion, NC
BulfeT DiNNER . SilenT AucTion
6:30 - 8:00 p.m. Guest Appenpance 6:20 - 11:1%2 p.m.

Ballroom Alamance Room W
J——— The = | .,
Great D]J»> Holidav Band : Pr'e-Par'ty
Murl Auvgustine 9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m. i Friday, Feb. 14, 2003
Ballroom : 9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.
Gerry Holland : = -
. : : Masters Lounge
chk Tumer Advance Ticket Prices Ramada Inn :
$20/person-Dance Only : : 1
6.’30[./”. -1:00 a.m. : $35/person-Dinner/Dance DJ _ uFasf Eddie" :
Duke/Carolina/State Room i $25/person at the door - Dance Only Edetie Thompoon
& Bu"room 5 . S, Lexington, NC
R " Line Dance Lessons 8-9:00 p.m. (Ballroom) ~ ™e...........oooes oot
] Carol Oakley, Instructor
90/50 Prawing % Cash Bars
Accommodations - Ramada Inn SpeCial Shag EXhibitiO" Over 800 people attended the
336-227-5541 - $49 per night 10:15 - 11:00 - Ballroom 2002 event. Don't miss out
Ask for Shag Club special rate on a great 2003 !!!
Ticket Request
Name(s) Phone:
Address:
Number of Dance Only tickets at $20/person Number of Dinner/Dance Tickets at $35/person

Total Amount Enclosed $

Tickets will be mailed if request is received before Friday, February 7th.

F) ./] Make checks payable to: Alamance County Meals On Wheels F) ,/7
Mail to: Alamance County Meals On Wheels, 508 West Davis St., Burlington, NC 27215

For more information, please call:
Al Fogleman at 336-226-1448, Rick Turner at 336-584-3451, or Ronnie Gregory at 336-585-1118.




D] Schedule

flec. 6 Rich Turner
Dec. 13 Bobby Snyder ;
lec. 20 Gerry Holland 3
lec. 87 Roy Childress
Jan ] Gerry Holland
Jan 10 Ron Russ »
Jan 17 No 0J [MidWinter]
$ Jand4 Roy Childress ¢
1"3311'31 Hugh & Sheila Walker &
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Christmas Party & Roffle Tickets

IF you need fickets for the Christmas party
or the cooler fo buy or sell please call me
af 834-0134 (work) or 227-5937 (home) or
see me af Master s on Friday nights.

Remember, i¥ you sell 10 Christmas party
fickets or 20 party cooler raffle fickets
vou will receive ONE FREE admission fickef
fo the Christmas party. The free tickets
are a differenf color and are only given ouf
by me. Thanks, Dotty Whaley

Congratulations

To Bob and Linda
Maccia who renewed

their wedding vows on
December 16th at the
Blessed Sacrament
Catholic Church in
Burlington.

One Man'’s Junk Is Another Man’s Treasure

The call went out for donations and true to their nature, the members of the Burlington
Shag Club answered the call. Thursday night, the crew gathered at the Hansen’s for the
tagging party. How much is this worth? What is it? With time out for ... oh look at
this; hey, | like that ... several trucks were loaded to the max with items priced to
sell. Little did we know there was more to come! By early Friday evening another
truck was needed and we were hoping for a beautiful Saturday.

After a Friday night of partying hearty, with lots of good natured moaning and groaning,
several members of the shag club gathered at Peg and Carl's house at the crack of dawn
for coffee and juice, and thanks to Ronnie and Mary, hot biscuits. The yard sale crew
of Ronnie and Mary, Butch, Nita and Stephen, Peggy and Roy, Kim, and Kent and
Brenda were raring to go (okay, maybe not quite raring!). What a crew!

Thanks to George Lewis, we had the perfect location in the Food Lion Plaza with a great
ad in the paper and strategically placed signage at major intersections. We were ready
for the crowds. And they came.

People were waiting to shop as soon as we pulled up (6:30 a.m.). A few were so eager
to see what we had that one lady began digging through Peg’s van as quickly as possible
to see if she could get a jump on the others arriving, while another gentleman helped
unpack glassware so he could make sure he got the best of the lot. These people were
serious believers in “the early bird catches the worm"!

Throughout the morning the crew steadily sold items and consolidated merchandise as
tables became empty. One of our members provided laughter and entertainment by
modeling clothes and accessories. Can you guess which one that was? There definitely
was a surge in clothing sales thanks to the modeling. Several of our members, Pam and
Steve McHone, Carol Pettigrew, and Evelyn stopped by to check out the event and shop.
Clint and Angela came with donations for the sale, which were quickly snapped up. All
in all, everyone seemed glad they stopped by and as they drove away with their treasures
many honked and waved goodbye.

As the morning progressed, we rolled back prices and kept on selling. Our objective
was to reload as little as possible. As traffic slowed around 11:00 a.m. and the
weather got cooler, we were ready to end it. And “fate” drove in. As we were
discussing what charity to donate the remaining items to, a local minister (the very one
that Peggy was talking about) drove up and purchased an exercise bike. He very
hesitantly asked if anything left over could be donated to his church. The crew looked
at each other and at the same time said “back up your truck”! What took 6+ trucks to
bring in was loaded in 5 minutes.

Back at Carl and Peg’s house, over hot dogs and fries provided by Nita, the crew sighed
with weariness and counted quarters, pennies, nickels, and dollars. To our amazement,
we netted over $500 for our Christmas Cheer family.

Special thanks to all the members who found the time to sift through their belongings
and make a contribution. To those who sacrificed their sleep to help out at the sale,
you deserve a very special thank you. And yes, you all really did volunteer to do it
again! Once again, teamwork and dedication worked.

Brenda Smith & Peq Hansen









Rocd Trip Yo The Danville
Bre«a Shag €leb Party

About 25 members in all were geared up and ready to go
to Danville’s annual “Arvea Shag Club Party”, held
Saturday, November 9th, at the Stratford Inn in
Danville. Before leaving, many of us congregated at the
home of Chuck and Denise Upchurch so we could all
leave around the same time and arrive as a group. There
were many of our members who had visited Danville
before and there were a few of us who had never been,
but we were all excited to visit another club.

The Danville crowd was pleased to see us all arvive.
What a welcoming group of people, their hospitality was
overwhelming. The tunes were already spinning as
Rockin’ Ron Russ was the D]. Couples were dancing and
the mood was very festive. Other area clubs represented
were Steppin’ Out Shag Club of Rockingham County, Eno
Beach Shag Club, and Winston Salem Shag Club. After
finding a place to sit and settling into our spot, we
discovered a great spread of hot and spicy wings, zesty
meatballs, an assortment of cheeses, fresh vegetables
and fruit. The food was delicious.

Drawings were held all evening for door prizes, and a
couple of our members won! Prizes consisted of bottles
of wine, and lunch buffet certificates. There was also a
50/50 drawing. A request was made to perform our sing
along and the group complied. All the voom enjoyed our
rendition of “Shama Lama” and some of the Danville
members joined us and began singing their hearts out.

While chatting with some of the Danville members, we
found out that they are having to cut back on the times
they meet each month as well as the night. They will
meet on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month frow
now on. This seemed to sadden many of the members,
but we extended invitations several times during the
night for them to come down to Burlington. We were
told they are planning it already. We look forward to
having them as guests at the Ramada and hope every
member will make an effort to make them welcome at
our Friday night gatherings.

Everyone who went to Danville commented on what a
wonderful time they had. It was particularly nice to go
as a group and Burlington had the best turnout of all!
We all had a wonderful time and look forward to seeing
all those fun and friendly people again soon.

Brenda Smith
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You're Invited To A
ﬁ. Chinese Christmas Party <

‘ﬁk

PA-

ﬁ) Saturday, December 14th (?
-7 8:00 p.m. until N

4 i
) Hosted by

4 Harold £ Jill Caldwell
ﬁ{' 213 Ewmerson Drive, Mebane, NC
)

2

*

Heavy Hors d’oeuvres D
BYOB - Set-ups provided }§

A Each guest should bring a gift &
. A ¥ 'J,
tf& valued at #10-415. }k

13

: %
ﬁ‘ RSVP by December 7th ol

For more information, please call ))
#} Harold or Jill at 304-2058 J'
DE-4

N
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THIRSTY'S 2

PROUDLY PRESENTS

“Burlington Shag Club Night”

Saturday, December 7th
8:00 p.m. until

Burlington Shag Club Members
get in free with their BSC
membership card.

D] - Jim Waye

50/50 Drawing - Winner keeps
half and BSC wins the other half.

Directions: Take I-40 West to Chimney

Rock Road. Turn right at top of ramp.

Go across Market Street, Thirsty’s 2 is
300 yards on the left.




FRIDAY (2-21—03) SUNDAY 12:—2.)”@3;
4 PM Registration 9-10 Continental Breakfast

57 PM Haspitaﬂity Suite
(free pours, hors doeuvres)
7-2 AM Dancing

SATURDAY (2-22-03)

810 AM Continental Breakfast
10-12 ACSC Workshop followed by hunch
Shag Workshops and Vendors

9-11 Gospel Hour

) WORKSHOP DJ’s
Hurshell Baggett
NSteve Fardy

Afternoon dance and free pour b Eande gt

Dmnef and Maybe a QURPRZSE dinner show %?gﬁ K;Bg?gite

Dancing from 1 PM til 2 AM Chuck Clodfelter
Tackets $5() 9@ Eash P@stmarked Eefme 1—1—2@% Aﬁm‘ %@@ﬁ

WORKSHOP Rtﬁim'ﬁ{}i\l

Nome Phone: ()

Address:

Shag Club; __Total amount enclosed

Make Checks Payale Tz ENCSC 2003 Wit Wodton, PO. Bo 44 Groeoile, NG 2785

AL COMDMNOIDATIOINS: LOWT&C TiHE HILTON HOTEL
{$75.00 aﬁngie or double per might before January 21

Full rate after the 2ist) Ph@ne (252) 355-5000

FAX (252) 355-5099 (Ask for ACSC rate)

[MPORTANT NOTE: Come straight to the Workshop Registration Desk for your Hiion room key!

Questions; Email Fred Tetierton af M&eﬁeﬁw&@é&m,@m of Kathy Harrington af kathy@calewi




Meals On Wheels Benefit T'ickets

Tickets to the annual benefit for Alamance
County Meals On Wheels will be available in
December. Some members expressed after
the benefit last year that they would like to
be able to purchase tickets early and give
them as Christmas gifts. If you are
interested in getting tickets early, come by
Master’s Lounge on Friday nights. Someone
on the committee will have tickets available
to sell. ET »

Business Meeting & Birthday Night
Friday, January 10, 2003
8:00-8:30 p.m. DJ - Ron Russ

This will also be our Re-Up party so you can
get your 2003 renewal taken care of early.

B I N U R N

Current Membership - 181

Goodbye ......

Well, with the end of this issue of the
newsletter, my tenure as your newsletter editor
comes to an end also. | had decided many
months ago that after six years, it's time to pass
tbe ddaties of this job on to someone else.
Trying to keep this old brain creative every
month gets tougber by the day! It's been a

wonderfdl job and | have really enjoyed the
challenge over the six years. | would like to

thank all those members who have contributed
so many articles, pictares, information, and help
with the assembly. | also appreciate so much the
nice compliments you have given me during this
time. Thank you for your confidence in me to
serve as your editor since 1997.

Look for a new and exciting issue of the Shag
Rag in January 2003.

Love to you all, Gvelyn
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Dec 7 \“Burlington Shag Club Night” at Thirsty’s 2 in Greensboro. Details are inside newsletter.
Dec 21 Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party, EIk’s Lodge, details inside.

Jan 10 BSC Monthly Business Meeting & Birthday Night. 2003 Re-Up Party, details are inside.
Jan 17-19 Mid-Winter, North Myrtle Beach

Feb 7 Shag Exhibition at Colonial Mall, 7:00-8:30 p.m., Center Stage

Feb 14 Pre-Party to the Meals On Wheels Benefit - Master’s Lounge 9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.

Feb 15 10th Annual Meals-On-Wheels Benefit, Ramada Inn Convention Center. See flyer inside
for all the details.

Feb 21-23 ACSC Winter Workshop, Greenville, NC - see flyer inside.
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Burlington Shag Club
P. 0. Box 1174
Burlington, NC 27216-1174 % % ﬁ M ﬁ

Address Correction Requested
December 2002




